
Corvettes at the   Castle 

October 17, 2021 
The Northern California Corvette Association (NCCA) and the Ledson Winery are 
pleased to present the 14th year of Corvettes at the Castle. 

This casual, leisurely day, gathers all corvettes at the beautiful Ledson Winery.  Our 
cars park in the entrance drive and circular drive for visitors to the winery to view and 
enjoy while the owners and passenger enjoy excellent Ledson wine, food from their deli, 
and the camaraderie of other corvette owners. 

Visitors vote on their favorite corvettes and awards of Ledson wine are presented in the 

mid-afternoon based on their votes.  This is NOT a car show and there is no formal 
judging so relax and enjoy the day. 

Location:   7335 CA-12, Kenwood, CA 95409  

Time: 10:00am  (early arrivals gather in the main parking lot until parked by NCCA staff) 

Contact: George Robinson (NCCA)  gar357@sbcglobal.net  txt: 650-291-4601 

Contact: Ledson Winery:  707-537-3810    https://ledson.com  

Registration:  Day of the event or you can email above with:  Name(s), Cell#, Year, 
model, Club affiliation (if any). 

Note:  Please do not bring any alcoholic beverages onto the winery and purchase food from the deli 


